
 

Postdoctoral Fellowship at the University of Cambridge or Oxford 
2025 Call for applications 
 

 

Please forward to the Cambridge or Oxford supervisor of your research project 
 
As the academic chosen by an applicant for a Wiener-Anspach Foundation Fellowship to supervise their postdoctoral 
research project, you are asked to send a detailed reference letter (dated and signed, pdf format) by email to 
fwa@ulb.be by Monday 10 March 2025 (noon Belgian time).  
 
Please note that host promoters of Wiener-Anspach Fellows should hold a full-time permanent position at the 
University of Cambridge or Oxford. 
 
The candidate has also been asked to obtain a letter from your department, stating that they will support their visa 

application, which status they will be given, what this would entitle them to and the costs associated.  

 
In your letter, we kindly ask you to address the following points, providing as detailed information as possible: 
 

1. What is your appreciation of the candidate? Please specify if you have already met them. 
 

2. What do you think of the proposed research project? Do you believe it could be finished within the specified 
deadline? 
 

3. Will this project include any fieldwork? 
 

4. Will the research project be undertaken in the framework of a collaboration with colleagues at the ULB? 
 

5. Which facilities and tools (laboratories, libraries, equipment) will the applicant have at their disposal to 
undertake their research? 
 

6. To which department will the applicant be affiliated? How will they be involved in the department’s 
activities? 
 

7. How much (in Pounds) would you evaluate the running/laboratory costs directly related to the candidate’s 
research? Please attach a detailed description, knowing that the Foundation could cover part of these costs. 
 

8. Will you be able to help the applicant get affiliated to a college? If yes, to which college? 
 

9. Any other comment that you may consider relevant.  

 

Please note that, without this letter, the candidate’s application will not be considered. 
 

 

 
 
 

mailto:fwa@ulb.be

